
Dear House Special Committee Members,

I watched in horror as Representative Nearman let a mob intent on destruction into the State Capitol. Later seeing the video in 
which he plans with the future mob how to contact him so he can let them into the locked Capitol sealed the deal. He aided and 
abetted the mob, as such he has forfeited his right to be a representative and should be removed from office. There is a place in our 
democracy for disagreement, however there should be no place for violence to settle a disagreement (and certainly not when the 
election in question was held legally).  Dismissing Representative Nearman is one step in the right direction.

Sincere regards
Robin Paynter


